
Scrabble – February 2023 
 
This month's meet was at Lillian's on 6th Feb. There were six of us on this occasion. 
We split into two groups of three for the first games. 
Phil and Kate were the winners of the round with scores of 193 and 230 respectively. 
Phil and Kate went on to play their second game with Ray as the next highest scorer. 
Judith, Marilyn and Lillian played their second game. 
Judith won this game with a score of 214, while Ray won the other with a score of 301, 
being helped with the word 'Tailgate' for 61 points. 
  
Thanks to Lillian for the teas, coffees and lovely home-made scones. 
Next meet is at Judith's on 3rd April, there is no March group meet as people are away. 
Please get in touch with Lillian 01833 650628 if you'd like to join us. 
  
Ray 


